
From: Dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <Dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 10:05 AM 
Subject: COVID-19 Extension 
Importance: High 
 
Hello everyone. WV Birth to Three has posted a new TA Bulletin on our website, under the Professionals 
tab, and this TA Bulletin extends the period for virtual services.  
 
We also posted a new Notice/Consent that has been revised from the previous document.  
 
Service coordinators, please have this consent signed by families as soon as possible, and forward to the 
RAU. These consents are effective May 1, 2020. 
 
WV Birth to Three is working to protect the safety of parents as well as professionals! 
 
We know this is a difficult time. We appreciate the work that you have been doing to investigate and use 
appropriate telecommunications - and provide the type of supports that families need during this 
period. 
 
We are working on developing further supports for you also - so please let us know what you need! 
 
This is a new period of time and everyone is working together to provide the best service possible for 
families!   
 
Thank you very much for the support and services you provide to families! 
 
Pam and WVBTT team,  
Pam.s.roush@wv.gov  
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